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February 26, 2014

Barcy F. McNeal

Secretary

Administration/Docketing

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re:  Inthe Matter of the Letter of Notification of Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc. for a
proposed pipeline replacement project known as the Maumee River Crossing
Project in Maumee and Perrysburg, Ohio.

Case No. 14-0228-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. McNedl:

Enclosed is an amendment to Letter of Notification filed by Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc.
(“Columbia’) concerning a proposed pipeline project known as the Maumee-Perrysburg River
Crossing Project (the “Project”).

In Section (E)(1) of its Letter of Notification, Columbia proposed clearing the trees it identified
inits bat habitat report, those which affected the habitat of the Indiana bat, prior to April 1. After
the application was filed, Columbia received notification from the United State Fish and Wildlife
Service ("USFWS’) recommending that all trees and vegetation be cleared prior to or after the
Indiana bat season. Therefore, Columbiais adopting the recommendation of the USFWS, and
will be clearing all trees for the Project prior to April 1.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter and please do not hesitate to contact me with any
questions.

Very truly yours,

/s/ MélissaL. Thompson

Enclosure












This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

2/26/2014 3:26:16 PM

Case No(s). 14-0228-GA-BLN

Summary: Amended Application to the Letter of Notification for the proposed pipeline
replacement project known as the Maumee River Crossing Project electronically filed by Ms.
Melissa L. Thompson on behalf of Columbia Gas of Ohio, Inc.



